
Message 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Mindala Wilcox [/O=INGLEWOOD/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP 

(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=B46BFD8A1E12482FB4F973BEA21D23C4-MINDALA WILCOX] 

6/9/2020 9:18:51 PM 

Fred Jackson [/o=lnglewood/ou=Exchange Administrative Group 

(FYDI BO HF 23SPDL T)/ cn=Recip ients/ en =b 7154513b3a5468ca b5e42bf795b93 lb-Fred Jackson] 

FW: Clippers Arena 

Please respond to his questions below. Thanks. 

Respectfu I ly, 

Mindy Wikox, AICP: Planning Manager: City of Inglewood 
Economic and Community Development Department 
Planning Division: One fV1anchester Boulevard: Inglewood, CA 90301 
V(310) 411-5230: mwilcox@cityofinglewood.org 

ExcELLENCE in Public Service. CoMf\i11Tf\i1ENT to Problem Solving. DETERMINATION to Succeed. 

Pl.EASE CONSIDER THE ENVlRotMilENT BEFORE PRINTING THIS EMAIL 

From: richard garcia [mailto:skybull317@gmail.com] 
Sent: Monday, June 8, 2020 11:14 AM 
To: Mindala Wilcox <mwilcox@cityofinglewood.org> 
Subject: Clippers Arena 

Hi, 

Will you be removing Church's Chicken on the corner? If yes, I know there will be retail/restaurants built. Re­
locate Church's in there. If not, I love Louisana's Fried Chicken. They are the best. I¥ the one on 
Manchester/Normandie. Q 

Do you know if the Clippers will have a Clippers store selling their merchandise? I would love that. 

If you planning on big name retail over there like Walmart. That's a Hell to the No. Anything but Walmart. 

I notice there's no handicap parking close to Staples Center. Will there handicap parking close to the Clippers 
Arena? There's should should free parking for the disabled. 

Where's the public hearing at? Address? I may go. 

Richard 
A Huge Clippers Fan 

On Sun, Jun 7, 2020, l :40 PM Mindala Wilcox <m_w_H_rn_:s@_~_ijy_g_fi_11gl_~~Q_Q_Q_,_Qrg> wrote: 

Thank you for your comments on the Draft Environmental Impact Report (DEIR) for the Inglewood Basketball 
and Entertainment Center. A response to your comments has been provided in the Final Environmental Impact 
Report (FEIR) which can be found on the following webpage: 

https://www.citvofinglewood.org/ l 036/\{urphvs-BovA-Prnposed-NBA-A rerrn 



Also attached to this email for your reference is the Planning Commission public hearing notice for June 17, 
2020. 

Mindy Wilcox, AICP : Planning Manager : City of Inglewood 

Economic and Community Development Department 
Planning Division : One Manchester Boulevard : Inglewood, CA 90301 
V ( 310) 412-5 230 : rn-':v:i_l~Q~(@~ijyQ_[igg_l~~'<'.()_Q<t(J_i:g 

EXCELLENCE in Public Service. COMMITMENT to Problem Solving. DETERMINATION to Succeed. 

PLEASE CONSIDER THE HIVIRONMHIT BEFORE PRINTING THIS EMAIL 


